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Eric Hewlett Named 2024 Cook County Bar
Association Next Generation Awardee
April 15, 2024 Chicago

CHICAGO – The Cook County Bar Association has named Eric D.
Hewlett as a 2024 Cook County Bar Association (CCBA) Next Generation
awardee.

The CCBA, the nation’s oldest association of African-American lawyers
and judges, recognized honorees as part of “the next generation of
powerhouse Black attorneys.”

Hewlett, an associate in the firm’s Chicago office, focuses his practice in
the areas of complex commercial litigation, white collar and investigations,
and financial and regulatory litigation, among others. He has been
involved in multiple high-profile litigation matters and assists through the
various stages of litigation.

The CCBA honored award recipients during an event on March 30 in
Chicago.

With more than 800 attorneys and other legal professionals, Barnes &
Thornburg is one of the largest law firms in the country. The firm serves
clients worldwide from offices in Atlanta, Boston, California, Chicago,
Delaware, Indiana, Michigan, Minneapolis, New Jersey, New York, Ohio,
Philadelphia, Raleigh, Salt Lake City, South Florida, Texas, and
Washington, D.C. For more information, visit us online at www.btlaw.com
or on Twitter @BTLawNews.
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